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Fort Wayne, IN — (June 10, 2013) — Greg Wheeler suffered a
fracture to his C4 vertebrate in a crash on Saturday night
during a non-sanctioned sprint car program Saturday night at
Butler Motor Speedway. Wheeler had a successful surgery today
to put on a halo and will see a lengthy recovery. Wheeler'’s
wife Sue would like to express her and Greg's appreciation for
the support for the entire racing community and the safety
crew at Butler Motor Speedway for the great care they gave
Greg at the accident scene.

Well wishes for Wheeler can be sent to 1757 East Brookeside
Trail, Columbia City, IN 46725.
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